FEBRUARY 2 8 980

Mr, John Taube
1400 East Cotati Avenue #4
Rohnert Park, California 94928

Dear Mr. Taube:

I an writing in re.ponse to your letter to Mr. Manning Muntzing regarding the
accident at Three Mile Island. Mr. Muntzing no longer works for the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, so I will respond to your request for information. 1
regret that this answer to your letter has been delayed. The accident and its
consequences have created a substantial increase in the agency's workload,

which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly as we would have liked.

The accident was not a hoax. [ am enclosing sumaries of two reports recently
issued regarding an investigation of the accident's causes and the health
effects of the accident.

If you wish to communicate with Mr. Muntzing, he can be reached at the following
address:

Doub, Purcell, Muntzing, and Hansen
1775 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036
I hope this information will be useful to you.

Sincerely,

\ J Oric=c! signew oy
u E C. Case
rold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures: 1. Summary of NUREG-0558
2. Summary of NUREG-0600
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